
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 11/29/2018 1:22:19 PM
Subject: LSA Service Notification - EMERGENCY MAINTENANCE COMPLETED

 
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) has completed our emergency maintenance.
 
If you cannot get to your network files or desktop shortcuts, please restart your computer and then log back on. 
Please call us at 2-4420 if you would like assistance restarting your PC or getting logged in.
 
If you still cannot get to your files after a restart, or are experiencing slowness or errors, please contact us.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused.
 
Legislative Services Agency
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